
GYMPIE SALVOS
02 May 2021

Sunday
09:30 All ages Worship

 
Monday

Labour Day Holiday - Corps Closed
 

Wednesay
11:30 Community Services Hub

12:00 Community Lunch
 

Thursday
08:15 Prayer Meeting
09:30 Home League
18:30 Band Practice

 

This week

Songs
Come now is the time to Worship
O for a thousand tongues to sing (SB89)
God is so good
Mine eyes have seen the glory (SB263)

Scripture
John 20:30-31

 
Sermon

So that you would believe
 

Today

Gympie Salvos are dedicated to sharing the love of Jesus

42 Stumm Road, Southside, QLD 4570
Phone: 07 5482 1710

 

salvationarmy.org.au/gympie
Facebook: @GympieSalvos

9th May - Mothers Day
10th May - Historical Society Presentation on Zoom
14th May - Gympie Show Holiday
19th May - Gympie RSA Launch
23rd May - Pentecost

Coming Soon
Thank you to everyone who participated in ANZAC Day
commemorations on behalf of The Salvation Army. The
organising committees in Gympie, Widgee and Miva all
expressed how grateful they were for us to give of our
time to support their events.

Anzac Day

Well it is official, we are in the month of May and that
means it is time for our annual Red Shield Appeal. This
year we will be needing people to help out with our digital
door knock and our static collection points. We are hoping
to have collecting rosters available for next Sunday so that
you can put your names down.

We are also looking for anyone who may have a good
relationship with any businesses in town that would be
willing to have a collection tin placed on their counter. 

The Red Shield Appeal is our primary way of fundraising
and the funds collected are used for our Breakfast and
Lunch Programs as well as our annual Christmas
Assistance. 
If you would like anymore information or to make yourself
available to help out please see Lt. Zak

Red Shield Appeal

We are very excited to announce that the Corps new staff
position is advertised on Seek, Christian Jobs and The
Salvation Army website. If you know anyone who may be
interested please pass the information on to them. 

New Employee

Dee and Zak would also like to express their gratitude to
everyone who helped out so that they could have 
 furlough. It does not go unnoticed just how much
everyone does to make our Corps what it is, Thank You!

Thank you


